
From: Schultz, Adam 
Sent: 10/10/2012 12:50:57 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Redacted 

Cc: 

Bcc: 

Subject: RE: PG&E's RAM Interconnection Maps 

Thanks for the reply. My briefing was actually rescheduled, so it's less time sensitive. But I 
would appreciate getting the update when you have it. 

Thanks. 

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692 

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.gov | www.cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2012 12:50 PM 
To: Schultz, Adam; I Redacted I 
Subject: RE: PG&E's RAM Interconnection Maps 

Adam, We are looking into your questions and will get back to you as soon as possible, but 
probably not in time for your afternoon meeting. Erik 

From: Schultz, Adam [mailto:adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.oov1 
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2012 9:47 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); I Redacted I 
Subject: PG&E's RAM Interconnection Maps 

SB GT&S 0433439 

mailto:EBJ1@pge.com


Hi Erik and Redacted 

Hope you're both doing well. I'm just back in the office today after being out a few weeks. 

I have a request internally for a briefing this afternoon related to the IOUs' RAM 
Interconnection Maps. I wanted to check with each of the utilities and get an update from them 
about their maps. 

Let me know if you'd be able to quickly (in the next couple of hours) track down answers to 
these questions: 

(1) Is the map being updated monthly as ordered by D. 10-12-048 (RAM Decision)? 

(2) When was the date of the last update? 

(3) Has the map been updated to cover the utility's entire service territory, including both 
distribution and transmission systems (as ordered by Res E-4414 to have been done by 
3/31/2012)? 

I will admit that I haven't looked at these maps in a few months. I am going to revisit them 
now before my briefing this afternoon, but wanted to send this email out first thing in the 
morning to get input from the IOUs directly. 

And my apologies for seeking a quick turnaround - today is my first full day back in the office. 

Thanks, 

Adam 

SB GT&S 0433440 



Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692 

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.ca.gov 

PG&ETs committed to protecting ,our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiy/pnvacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0433441 


